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Biggs, Sherry

From: Betty Glick [bjg@alaska.net]

Sent:  Tuesday, December 06, 2005 3:45 PM
To: Biggs, Sherry

Subject: Resolution 2005-107

Sherry:
Would you please pass this on to the Assembly Membes for tonight's meeting?

I know the Assembly receives a lot of e-mails on the issues. Some are references in the meeting and some are
not.

| WOULD RESPECTFULLY REQUEST THAT MY COMMENTS BE READ INTO THE RECORD DURING THE
PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD ON THIS RESOLUTION.

With all due respect, now is NOT the time to make changes in Personnel Descriptions that appears to have the
potential for a large increase in salary.

At the very least, any and all changes should be considered after the Transition Report is made public, as the
Mayor has said it would be. At thattime, if this change in job description and salary are included, action could be
taken.

Thanking you for listening.

Respectiully,
Betty J. Glick
1601 E. Aliak
Kenai, AK 996l
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